
CITY OF BRADFORD METROPOLITAN DISTRICT COUNCIL 
NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT 2013-14 

Notice is hereby given that pursuant to Section 14 of the Audit Commission 
Act 1998: 

1. The audit of the City of Bradford Metropolitan District Council (including
the West Yorkshire Pension Fund) for the year ending 31st March 2014 has 
been concluded. 

2. The Statement of Accounts 2013-14 and auditors’ reports are available
for inspection on application to the Director of Finance, Fifth Floor, Britannia 
House, Hall Ings, Bradford, BD1 1HX, between 9am and 4pm (Monday to 
Friday). They can also be viewed on the Council’s website at: 

http://www.bradford.gov.uk/bmdc/
government_politics_and_public_administration/
council_budgets_and_spending/statement_of_accounts  

3. The Statement of Accounts and auditors’ reports are open to the inspection
of any local government elector for the area, who may make a copy of them 
or of an extract from them. 

Stuart Mckinnon-Evans 
Director of Finance 


